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All over town, we have been searching for the Marvellous, Fluffy, Squishy, Itty Bitty! Did 
you manage to spot it on World Book Day? This half term, Year 1 took on the challenge of 
being an author and re-writing Eddie’s adventure as she looks for a present for her mum. 

Maths 

Reception 
We have been finding pairs 

around our classroom, we know 
we have a pair of eyes and ears! 

  

  

 

Year 1 
Year 1 have been working hard 
to consolidate place value for 
two-digit numbers up to 50. 

They really enjoyed working on 
partitioning using Base 10. 

D.T 
After feeling inspired by ‘Dear Zoo’ by Rod Campbell, the 
Year 1’s had to design a sock puppet that could be used 
in our class theatre. They worked hard thinking about 
appropriate materials, careful colour choices and being 

able to evaluate their product. 

 

 

 

 

Science 
In Science, we have been conducting an experiment; 

looking at the conditions that a plant needs to survive 
and flourish, and those in which it might not. 

Alongside this, the children are also keeping their own 
diary, monitoring how their pea plants grow. 

In PE, Pandas have been exploring different types of dance – so far, we have explored Line 
Dancing and Street Dance! Which is your favourite?  

 

Please remember to wear PE kit on Tuesdays and Thursdays, and have your piercings 
covered. Please make sure to have named wellies, coats and water bottles in school for 

outdoor learning/playtimes every day. 
 


